LAUREL

Laurel School District

“Come back with your chield or on it!”
Y
2497 Harlansburg Rd., New Castle, PA 16101 ~ 724-658-8940 Fax 724-658-2292 ~ www.laurel.k12.pa.us

Memo

TO: Laurel Community of Stakeholders

CC:

FROM: Richard Jones

DATE: 08/29/2024

RE: Tennis court to pickleball court shut down

We would like to inform you that the tennis and pickleball courts will be closed for
improvements beginning on Friday, August 30th, and will remain closed until further notice.
During this period, access to these areas will be strictly prohibited to ensure the safety of
everyone as we carry out necessary enhancements.

These upgrades are part of our ongoing commitment to providing top-quality facilities for all our
community. We understand that this temporary closure may cause some inconvenience, and we
sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to complete these projects in a
timely manner.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our facilities. If you have
any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Richard Jones whose contact information is listed
below.

Richard Jones

Director of Building and Grounds
Laurel School District
rjones@laurel.k12.pa.us
724.658.8940 ext. 1943



